OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT
PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE
420 JACKSON STREET

OSHKOSH, WI 54901

(920) 236-5700

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT

Date: August 2, 2017
Time: 11:30 A M.
Contact: Sergeant of Training

(920)236-5757
Subject: Deceased Subject and Additional Subject with Apparent Gunshot Wound

The Oshkosh Police Department has responded to the 2300 block of Wisconsin Street
where they discovered a deceased subject and an additional subject with an apparent
gunshot wound. The subject suffering from the gunshot wound has been transported
to a local hospital.

The Oshkosh Police Department is not currently looking for any suspects related to
this case. The incident is believed to be isolated to the location and there is no danger
to the public at this time.

The Oshkosh Police Department continues to investigate the incident and will release
further information as it becomes available.



